From: Peyton David <peytondavid223@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 5:56 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 6/9 meeting: agenda item 15

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I’'m writing today to oppose the eviction of Reindahl residents. While the best solution would be housing
these individuals, right now that is impossible. This encampment has allowed for community members
to drop off items necessary for living. Without this encampment, many people wouldn’t be able to
access these necessary items. Evicting these residents only serves to push them further from resources
and further marginalize them.

Thank you,

Peyton



